From: Lyons, Robyn <RLyons@Fareham.Gov.UK>

Sent: 05 November 2019 09:07

To: Wright, Richard <RWright@Fareham.Gov.UK>

Subject: RE: Fareham Borough Council - Application Re-Notification: Land to the South of Romsey Avenue

Hi Richard,

I’'m just trying to catch up with various DM affordable housing comments. | have your one for
Romsey Ave to say amendments submitted. | can’t see that there has been anything submitted
that has changed the aff. housing mix and therefore my comments from last year still apply.

Let me know if I've missed something.
Robyn

Robyn Lyons

Affordable Housing Strategic Lead
Fareham Borough Council
01329824305

@lf [eli

From: devcontrol@fareham.gov.uk <devcontrol@fareham.gov.uk>

Sent: 17 October 2019 15:21

To: Lyons, Robyn <RLyons@Fareham.Gov.UK>

Subject: Fareham Borough Council - Application Re-Notification: Land to the South of Romsey Avenue

Dear Sir/Madam,

You previously commented on the attached planning application.

Amendments have been received, any further comments you have to make would be appreciated.br />
Kind regards,

Richard Wright

Principal Planner (Development Management)

Fareham Borough Council
01329 824758



